
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REACH Mentoring will be increasing their presence online 
through Facebook 
(https://www.facebook.com/ReachMentoringNI) to support all 
of our students by providing a positive narrative and practical 
tips to improving holistic well-being in a time that is filled with 
so much fear.   
 
This online presence also provides an opportunity for parents or 
students who may need additional support to get in touch. 
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